
Press Release 
Two more Member included in Debt Capital Market Committee 

Islamabad – 23 June 2006: The Chairman, Securities and Exchange Commission of 
Pakistan (SECP) has co-opted two more members to the Debt Capital Market 
Committee set up on June 13, 2006, namely Mr. Maudood A. Khan (Senior Partner, 
OrrDignam & Company) and Syed Mohammad Shabbar Zaidi, FCA (Partner, A. F. 
Ferguson & Co. Chartered Accountants).  

The Committee is entrusted with the task of quickly identifying the issues hindering 
the development and growth of the Debt Capital Market and to make suitable 
recommendations to enhance the liquidity and efficiency of the Debt Capital Market.  


